
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7 March 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 4 Art – Sewing – Tuesday 26 March 2024    

 

On Tuesday 26 March 2024 Year 4 are planning on sewing the purses/wallets we have 

designed.  As you can imagine, this can be a tricky process and we would like to invite you 

in to help the children sew their purses. 

 

Both classes will be sewing in the morning so any help between 9.30am and 12.00pm on 
Tuesday 26 March 2024 would be gratefully appreciated. 
 
Please complete the form if you are able to help. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs Iszatt  Miss Bryant 

Year 4 Teachers 

 

 

Year 4 – Art – Sewing – Tuesday 26 March 2024 

 

Child name ……………………………………   Class ……………………….. 

 

I am able to support with the morning sewing  

 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………… 


